PINEVIEW IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

IS LOOKING TO HAVE YOU ON 
	OUR BOARD OF TRUSTEES

WE HAVE 3 OPENINGS FOR TRUSTEES 

IF YOU HAVE A COUPLE OF HOURS ON 
THE FIRST TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH, 
PLEASE INQUIRE ABOUT THE POSITION. 

NOMINATION FORMS ARE AVAILABLE 
AT THE OFFICE. 
NOMINATIONS MUST BE SUBITTED BY MARCH 1, 2025 
